
After Enrollment in the Maryland Medical Assistance Program
You will receive a red and white card similar to the sample below through the mail.

If  you have any questions or concerns about your State of  Maryland Medical 
Assistance Program card, please contact them directly by visiting their website 
at https://dhs.maryland.gov/weathering-tough-times/medical-assistance/
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